
Email to families November 3, 2017 
 
Academic Awards Celebration Breakfast 
On Wednesday, November 1, we recognized the academic achievement of 100 of our students.  
Students from grade 10, 11 and 12 came together to celebrate their accomplishments from the 2016-
2017 school year. Honorees enjoyed a beautiful breakfast at this special gathering.  
 
Wish List 
Attached is a flyer for the School Council Wish List Fundraising event.  All funds raised will be used to 
purchase items from “School Wish Lists” to facilitate and enhance classroom instruction for students 
and staff. The school greatly appreciates the tremendous support that we receive from our 
parent/guardian community and our School Council. 
 
Pot luck meeting for school council 
The School Council is also holding a potluck dinner prior to their November meeting 
November 14, 2017 6:15 – 7:15 p.m. 
In the FHCI Staff Room 
Parent/Guardians are encouraged to stay for the meeting from 7:15 – 8:45 p.m. 
Please RSVP to fhschoolcouncil@gmail.com 
 
 
Club Photos schedule 
Over the next three weeks, student photographers will be taking photos of all school clubs and 
organizations for the Forester yearbook.  The full schedule is attached to this email.  Please encourage 
your child to be present for their associated group photos! 
 
Upcoming Events and Dates 
November 6 – Term 2 begins (Civics and Careers courses switch over for Grade 10 students) 
November 7 – Post-Secondary Information Session for Grade 12 Students (period 3) 
November 10 – Remembrance Day Assemblies (Assembly day schedule) 
November 13 – MidTerm Report Cards Distributed at the end of the school day 
November 14 – PLC Late Opening 
November 14 – School Council Potluck (6:15 p.m.) and monthly meeting (7:15 p.m.) 
November 15 – Coffee House (4:00 p.m.) 
November 17 – PA Day (no classes) 
 
Please be sure to check our website regularly for up to date information and follow the school on 
Twitter 
@Foresthillci  @FHCIGuidance @tdsb_FHCI_LLC (Library Learning Commons) 
 
Don’t forget to set your clocks back on Saturday night. 
Have a great weekend, 
 
Reiko Fuentes 
Principal 
Forest Hill Collegiate Institute 
Reiko.fuentes@tdsb.on.ca 
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